
What your Neighbourhood Policing Team 
have been doing to prevent Burglary within 
your community.

Dursley Neighbourhood Policing Team would 
like to thank our ‘New Recruits’ from Dursley 
Highfields Academy, Uley Primary School and 
St Joseph’s School, Nympsfield for dressing 
up a police officers and helping deliver a 
number of Burglary Crime Prevention Leaflets 
to local residents.

Stolen Memories

Dursley Neighbourhood
Policing Team

Street Surgeries

Dursley Neighbourhood Policing Team has been 
holding a number of Street Surgeries within the 
Community.  The purpose behind this is to allow 
members of the public the opportunity to speak 
to local officers about any concerns they may 
have.  We have also been advertising the Burglary 
Prevention Message.

 



Crime prevention

PCSO Oli Clark and Bank Manager Carol Reeves 
held a crime prevention stand at the Bank located on 
Parsonage St, Dursley. Oli and Carol were on hand to 
provide advice to customers about staying safe online. 
They also reminded customers on the importance of 
never giving personal/bank details over the phone or 
in emails.
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